Adam Jerina

112 Carriage Hill Dr. Apt.203
Chagrin Falls,OH 44022
216-538-0710
jerina42@gmail.com

December 4, 2023

Senator Roegner

Dear Senator Roegner,

Please do not vote for the ban on gender affirming care. There are so many
families that call Ohio home. So many people, that have grown up here, and
plenty that are discovering the beauty of Ohio and all it has to offer. Banning
this care that is vital for these kids to continue to grow up in a safe and healthy
manner, by their homes is vital. We would potentially have to move out of
state, if this ban was put into effect. Please vote no for the Ban on gender
affirming Care. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Adam J Jerina



